COVID-19 Safety Protocols at Miami Valley Dance Center

Due to the 2019-2020 outbreak of the novel Coronavirus (COVID-19), Miami Valley Dance Center is taking
extra precautions to include health history review of clients/staff and enhanced sanitation/disinfection
procedures in accordance with the most recent guidance and protocols issued by the Ohio Department of
Health for slowing the spread of COVID-19.

Our in-studio classes at MVDC will be strictly following these procedures to prevent the spread of COVID-19.

1. Your dancer must be pre-registered for their class before coming to the studio. This will ensure we
do not exceed our 50% capacity guidelines.

2. Students must take their class virtually if they are sick or having allergies leading to coughing and
sneezing.

3. Students and Staff have the option to wear a mask, but it is not required due to health and safety
reasons associated with dance instruction.

4. Our waiting area will be closed. Parents of young students are required to wait outside in their cars.



10.

11.

Students must wait in the car until we open the back door, 5 minutes prior to class starting. We will
be propping open the door to avoid contact with door handles by students. Entry for parents, family
members and friends are strictly prohibited inside the dance studio. Dancers should minimize the
items they bring into the studio. It should be limited to shoes and water. Food cannot be consumed
inside the studio and will have to be eaten outside.

Students and instructors will sanitize their hands as soon as they enter the back door and
temperatures will be taken. Students will sanitize their hands at the end of class before leaving. The
studio is equipped with hand sanitizer by the door and plenty of cleaning sprays and wipes.

Students will bring their own water bottle. The water fountain and snack bar are not permitted to be
used at this time.

Students will stand in their assigned spots marked on our studio floor. These spots are measured to
be 6 feet away from each other allowing for social distancing in the studio.

Older students will wipe down any surfaces in the studio upon touch.

We will have extra staff on hand to clean high-contact surfaces throughout the evening. We will be
doing a deep clean at the end of every evening.

We will have a HEPA air filter in going in both studios to help trap airborne particles.



